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Senator Bushby asked: 

 

For the year 2010-11, how many employees have been employed on contract and what is the 

average length of their employment period? 

Answer: 

At 30 June 2011, the ATO (including the Australian Valuation Office, Tax Practitioners Board and 

Australian Business Register) had 478 employees (non-ongoing) engaged on specific term contracts.  

The average length of the contracts was 449 days or approximately 14.75 months. 


